
Caring, Sharing, Preparing for Life

If you haven’t already done so please remember
to:

Pay your deposit for the Y5/6 Residential 
Return Y1 Swimming consent slips
Return Choir consent slips

ST ERTH SCHOOL NEWSLETTER
7th February 2025

This Week’s Celebrations

RemindersAssemblies

Football Fixtures

OUTSTANDING ACHEIVEMENT

     GODREVY:         Henry J                        
     FISTRAL:             Poppy   
     MOUSEHOLE:   Caja
     TREEN:                Theo

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

BIRTHDAY WISHES THIS WEEK GO TO:
ELLA-ROSE

WE HOPE YOU HAD AN AMAZING DAY!
WE ALSO HOPE THAT MRS BURTON AND MRS WILLIAMS

HAVE GREAT BIRTHDAYS THIS WEEKEND!!

Next Tuesday’s girls match is against
Bodriggy School and the boys team
will be playing Ludgvan on Monday
after school in a cup match. Both
matches will be here at St Erth and
parents are welcome to spectate.

This week we were treated to a visit from
Paul McNamara who is in the Royal Navy. He
discussed his role as an engineer on the
Merlin Helicoptors and also gave us an
insight into other vocations that can be
pursued in the Navy. We were able to look at
some of the equipment Paul works with
including an amazing self inflating life jacket
which was definitely a highlight for many.
Thanks so much to Paul for coming in.

To Ria who has received another 5 Star Food
Hygeine rating this week after a suprise

inspection!!! Well done Ria, amazing job as
always!

Unfortuntely next week’s SEND after school
club has been cancelled.
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PARKING

A polite reminder that the school car park should
not be used when dropping off or collecting

children at the start and end of the school day.

You are welcome to use it to drop off early (ie for
breakfast club), if you are collecting early or if you
are here for a meeting - although space is limited.

At the end of the day it is only people with blue
badges who are permitted to use the car park. This

is to ensure the safety of the children.

Please also try to avoid parking on the grass on the
way up to school as it is becoming very muddy.

 Thank you for your help in keeping the children
safe. 

INSET DAY

The next INSET day will be Monday 24th
February - directly following the half

term holiday!!!! 

Netball Match Report
We are thrilled to share some fantastic news

with you about our netball team’s recent
success. On Tuesday we played our second

round of league matches at Mounts Bay
Academy, with impressive scores of 5-1

against Newlyn and a fantastic 10-0 victory
over Gulval! The team demonstrated
remarkable teamwork, skill, and spirit
throughout both matches. It was truly

wonderful to see them working together on
the court, supporting each other, and having

such a great time while playing. Their hard
work and dedication during practice have

certainly paid off, and these matches were a
testament to their progress. We can't wait

for our next league matches on 4th March at
15.50 against Penpol. 

Cross Country

A Huge well done to Mhyla and Maggie who took part in
the primary cross country event in St Ives yesteday. In

cold but sunny conditions they did an amazing job
coming 2nd and 21st in their respective races- well done

girls!!! 

Match Report

The Girls Football Team finally played their first match this
week against St Hilary. The lost the match 5 - 3 but played an
excellent game. Goals were scored by Nancy (2) and Nina (1).
They played their match with Spirit, battle and overall with

enjoyment. Working together well as a  team. We are looking
forward to the next match against Bodriggy.



LOCAL EVENTS AND OPPORTUNITIES
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St Erth Comminty Cafe - Friday’s 12-
3pm in the Chuch Hall
Farmers Market - Saturdays 10 -12 am

 

Upcoming Community Events

 Request for Forest school Equipment
Please see the attached letter with a list of items that you may have lying around at home that would
be really useful for our outdoor learning. Thanks in advance for anything you may be able to donate

to further enhance the children’s learning experience. 

More details can be found on the attached
brochure.

Girl's Rugby is currently one of the growth sports nationally, but
Cornwall lags behind other regions.

We are holding this festival as a whole county event for Years 6
and 7. This is for any girl from Cornwall, whether they have

played rugby before or not. We will have both a contact and
non-contact option for participants to choose from.

Arranged by Cornwall RFU and England Rugby, we have 2 of the
current Red Roses and Exeter Chiefs coming to the club to help

with the event.  Most Rugby clubs from the county will be
represented and there is no pressure to join any particular club,

just to try the game and make a decision on whether it is for
them or not.



WEEKLY ATTENDANCE

GODREVY: 89.6%   FISTRAL: 96.24%   MOUSEHOLE: 96.88%   TREEN: 99.29%
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Monday 10th February
Tuesday 11th February
Wednesday 12th February
Wednesday 12th February
Wednesday 12th February
17th - 21st February
Monday 24th February
Wednesday 26th February
Tuesday 4th March
Wednesday 12th March
Tuesday 18th March

 

 

Additional Items Attached:

Online Safety Newsletter - February
Letter about resources needed for forest school/outdoor learning
Kehellend Trust Events Flyer

** ST ERTH SCHOOL IS A NUT FREE SCHOOL **

INSET DAYS for 2024/2025 Academic Year

Monday 24th February 2025                            Wednesday 23rd July 2025

Boys Cup Match vs Ludgvan at home
Girls Football Match vs Bodriggy at home
Year 2 Swimming
Treen Trip to Newquay Zoo
SEND after school club - CANCELLED
Half Term Break
INSET DAY - no children in school
First Year 1 swimming session
Netball Match at Mounts Bay 
SEND after school club
Netball Match at Mounts Bay 

Clothes Bin
The Clothes Bin has now been emptied but is filling up quickly!


